Dolphins Care - Disability Awareness Project

Sahana Ranganathan, a member of Girl Scouts Troop 81045 conducted workshops on disability
awareness from August 2017 to September 2017. Kala Upasana Music and Dance Academy
hosted the workshops during the dance graduation of Sahana Ranganathan. A booth was
setup to discuss how the sibling of children with disability, peers and friends can spend quality
time with a disabled child and also be find a balance to do their activities. Additional workshops
were conducted in the premises of Kala Upasana Music and Dance Academy. The attendees
enjoyed the presentation as well as the disability awareness party favors. The institute is
planning to host ongoing workshops for children with disability, siblings, friends and peers.
Through music, the siblings and the disabled children can find something to bond over...




